
LIVERPOOL WEST PUBLIC SCHOOL 
79-81 Hoxton Park Road 
LIVERPOOL NSW 2170 

Phone: 02 9602 8062 
Fax: 02 9822 5093 

liverpoolw-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

   _____________________________________________ 
May 2022 

Dear Parents / Caregivers 
 

2022 PRIMARY ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 

Competitive runners turning 8 years old this year and are in Year 2 are invited to compete at the Primary 
Athletics Carnival. It is important that all students attending can confidently run 100 metres within 30 
seconds. They will also take part in the field events as well. 

VENUE: The carnival will be held at Dwyer Oval on Tuesday 21 June 2022. Another note will be sent 
home with more details if you would like your child to participate. 

Please complete the note below and return it to your classroom teacher by Friday 3 June 2022. 
 
 
 

LAURA HARDEN     LUCY MARTIN 
Sports Coordinator     Relieving Principal 
 

========================================================================================= 
 

2022 PRIMARY ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 

I wish for my child………………………………………………………..………… in class………………………. to participate in the Primary 
Athletics Carnival. I understand that all students attending can confidently run 100 metres within 30 
seconds. 

 
SIGNED:…………………………………………………………………..  DATE:……………………………. 
  (Parent / Caregiver) 
 
I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW Health COVID-19 Public Health Orders and the 
NSW Department of Education’s policies and procedures. I acknowledge and accept that there is a risk that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 
whilst attending and participating at this event. I confirm that my child will not attend if displaying any symptoms of illness, and/or if directed to 
isolate under public health orders. 

 


